A special meeting was called by the Chairman of the Board, Mr. Raymond C. Patterson, on Wednesday, September 6, 1972, at 2:30 PM.

All three members were present.

The Voting Machine Sample Ballot was approved by the Board. It will be on display for five days in the window of the Court House Annex.

Voter registration was discussed.

Mr. Patterson made a motion we go to the Winter Street School Thursday, September 14, 1972, from 7:00 to 9:00 PM. Mr. Spigler seconded the motion. Motion carried.

Mr. Spigler announced he has been asked if we would go to the Washington County Library for voters registration on a Saturday morning in September or October this year. It would be the same Saturday morning the office is open. Mr. Patterson will contact an official of the library about this matter.

Parking on Saturday mornings when the office is open seems to be a problem for many people. Mr. Long will speak to the First National Bank to ask if we may use their parking lot across from the office on Saturday mornings when our office is open.

Mr. Spigler suggested we place an ad in the newspaper announcing the hours the office will be open and the places we are going for voters registration. The Board decided this was a good idea.

Meeting adjourned at 4:00 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Daris Phillips, Clerk